
 
 

16th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent & Carers 
 

Parent Governor Election Result 

I am writing to inform you of the result of our recent election for a parent governor. 

Elected: Mrs Jacey Damodharan 
 
We congratulate Mrs Damodharan, who has one child at the school and has been committed 
to our school community through parent forums and various volunteer opportunities. She 
brings a great deal of expertise and skill to the role and we are looking forward to working 
with her. 
 
We would like to thank Mr Adnan Aslam and Mr Barlen Ramsamy who put their names 
forward and took the time to complete candidate statements, and those of you who voted. 
 
Details of the number of votes cast can be obtained on request from 
admin@barleylane.redbridge.sch.uk. 
 
We thank Mr Adnan Aslam his support and dedication during his term as parent governor.  
Thank you also to our entire governing body for their commitment to the school community 
and the support and challenge they provide to the school leadership team; it is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
Please also note that Mrs Ballantyne remains in post of Acting Headteacher for the upcoming 
half term.  
 
Wishing you a restful half term break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mr Michael Henry  
Headteacher 
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